
Admission Appeals Timetable 

 

Unsuccessful applicants who wish to appeal should do so, stating the grounds for appeal, in writing, 

to:  

 

The Clerk to the Governors,  

The Sacred Heart Language College,  

186 High Street,  

Wealdstone,  

Harrow,  

Middlesex  

HA3 7AY. 

 

In the case of over-subscription a waiting list will be drawn up for parents who wish their daughter to 

be included on this. The waiting list will be held open until the start of the Autumn Term 2025.  

Admissions from the waiting list will be according to the norms of the Admissions Criteria.  

 

Please note: The closing date for the receipt of any appeals: Friday 12th April 2024. 

 

Appeals panel will consider all appeals by Friday 10th May 2024. 

 

Parents will be notified of the outcome of appeals by Friday 17th May 2024. 


